,And he said
unto them, How
Is it that ye
sought me? wist
ye not that |
must be about
my Father's
business?”

- Luke 2:49

Harvest in Light Romania

God really blessed the Harvest in Light missionary training
that we had past last month! There were 13 students attending
from Romania and Moldova. We had classes in personal
evangelism, public evangelism and combining business with
mission. In addition to our team giving classes we were also
blessed to have Laurent Thaeder joining us again to teach on
church history this year!

In the second week we took some afternoons to go on
outreach in the nearby city of Fagaras and in some of the
villages close by. We had some music evangelism and also door-
to-door work. There were very many good experiences and a lot
of nice conversations, as well as many books shared.

Pray for these young people who have a desire to walk with
God and be used in His service! Also we will be soon be giving
information about some changes that will be coming for Harvest
in Light! So stay posted!
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ASI-Europe
Convention &
Business Club 7

The last weekend of August
three of our team attended the
ASI-Europe convention in
Poland where Doug Batchelor
was one of the main speakers.
There we had a booth and also
a workshop to share about the
ministry and also  about
Business Club 7 which we
recently started.

Mathieu Antoine

Business Club 7 is a holding
company that exists is to help
empower adventists to be able
to support themselves in
mission work and help to bring
the gospel to the world in this
generation. We have developed - M- —
a number  of  franchise
opportunities help both of these
goals become a reality.

Through our experience with
the businesses we have opened
and run, we would like to give
others an opportunity to open a
franchise under Business Club
7. In addition to the newsletter
we will attach another
document with more
information!

Business
Club
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Tithe Update

After much study and prayer
Frontline Messenger would like
to inform all those who are
supporting our ministry that we
will no longer be accepting
tithes which are sent to us. We
have never solicited or asked for
tithes, but there have been
those who have supported us
with their tithes. Please do not
send your tithes to Frontline
Messenger anymore as we will
need to then return it to you. If
you have any more questions,
please feel free to contact us.

You can support all of these projects that Frontline Messenger Ministry is working on by:
e Donating directly through Paypal on our website: frontlinemessenger.com

e Donating by check (if in France) to the following address:
Frontline Messenger 7, impasse Vot Pré, 88490 Combrimont (France),

- Or by bank transfer using the association's bank details:
IBAN: FR76 1470 7500 6031 5216 9863 479 // BIC: CCBPFRPPMTZ
Account number: 31521698634 // Account holder: Frontline Messenger

* Frontline Messenger is a non-profit association under the French 1901 law is also entitled
to give you a Tax receipt for any donation made and on request by phone: +33 (0)
7.68.28.70.18 or by email: frontlinemessenger@gmail. com
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